
Dear Parents,
 
Title l is working hard to support our families during this time of remote learning. Our teachers have continued to provide
support to our students despite these unusual circumstances. Students are finding success with the virtual learning
platform due to the dedication and instructional practices of our teachers and due to the support from parents like you.
The Citrus County School District understands that student achievement is determined by the positive relationships
developed between home and school. We value those relationships and are committed to providing opportunities for
continued parent involvement.
 
We held our first ever virtual Parent and Family Engagement meeting on Wednesday, May 6th.  During the meeting we
discussed/reviewed the new Parent and Family Engagement Plan template and the results of the District Parent Surveys.
Feedback was provided by parents  and the appropriate changes were made to the plan. I want to thank each of the Parent
and Family Engagement members for their year-long commitment to increasing parent involvement in Citrus
County. 
 
Summer is the perfect time for parents to spend extra time reading with their children.  Research indicates parents that
read with their children at  least 20 minutes per night do better than their peers in school. Below is a link for summer
reading tips and programs that will bring literacy fun into your home. 
 
 https://www.weareteachers.com/10-summer-reading-programs-for-kids/ 
 
If you have any questions concerning Title l please call: 
 
Rene’ Johnson (Title l
Coordinator) @352-726-1931 Ext. 2412.
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